
Pluralistic Societies Conference - University of Copenhagen 

Dear Louise, 
  
I would like to alert our members to a two-day conference that my colleague Thomas Morton 
and I have organized at the University of Copenhagen. The title is "Pluralistic Societies: 
Challenges and Opportunities of Cultural Diversity in Liberal Democracies." And it will take place 
on June 7th and 8th, 2023. 
  
Professors Richard Shweder (University of Chicago) and Jolanda Jetten (University of 
Queensland) will deliver the keynote talks. 
  
Some members of the group might be interested in attending, or might share the 
announcement with their students. More information is available via this shareable 
link: https://www.seamusapower.com/_files/ugd/68a3e3_05fe5a68051c4d1c87d92081f5aba9
e9.pdf  
  
We have a small number of bursaries to support attendance for some scholars who might need 
it. The deadline for expressions of interest is March 1st, 2023. 
  
Cheers, 
Séamus. 
  
Séamus A. Power 
Associate Professor of Psychology 
Head of PhD Studies 
Department of Psychology 
University of Copenhagen 
www.seamusapower.com  
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